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APPOINTMENT OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR – GARRY THOMAS 
 
Highlights 

• Garry Thomas appointed as non-executive director effective 17 August 2020 

• A civil engineer, Mr Thomas has overseen the design, construction and commissioning of over 20 

CIL/CIP, flotation and heap leach plants 

• Significant international mining experience including Mexico 

• Key appointment to guide the progress of the exciting Copalquin gold silver project in Mexico 

Mithril Resources Limited [ASX: MTH] (“Mithril” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that Garry Thomas 
has been appointed as a non-executive director. 

Garry Thomas - (Civil Engineer) 

Garry is a civil engineer with over 35 years’ experience in civil construction, mine development and 
operations. He has been involved in the implementation of mining operations in Australia, Indonesia, Laos, 
Russia, Zimbabwe, Ghana, Zambia, South Africa, Algeria, Mexico and Mali.  He has managed the design, 
construction and commissioning of over 20 CIL/CIP, flotation and heap leach plants in Australasia, Russia 
and Africa as well as many plant upgrades including the construction of the Palmarejo plant, Mexico prior 
to the Coeur Mining take over.   

Garry founded Intermet Engineering an Australian design and construct consultancy focusing on non-
ferrous mine development which he sold to Sedgman Metals. Garry has been a non-executive director of 
several mining companies in the past and is currently a director of ASX listed Oakagee Corporation (ASX: 
OKJ). 

Commenting on the appointment, Mithril’s Chief Executive Officer, John Skeet, said:  

“I have known and worked with Garry for over 20 years and it is wonderful to have someone with Garry’s 
significant and highly relevant experience join the board at Mithril. He will be a valuable resource for all the 
team, and we look forward to his guidance and contribution as we progress with our exploration at the 
Copalquin gold silver project in Mexico.” 
 
-ENDS- 
 
Released with the authority of the Board.  
 
For further information on the company and our projects, please visit: www.mithrilresources.com.au 
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